CANNON PRAYER LETTER
DECEMBER 2012

Dear Prayer Warriors and Friends,

Christmas greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! Luke
2:11 says “For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour,
which is Christ the Lord.” Christmas as we celebrate the birth of Jesus
Christ can be a wonderful time or a very very sad time. It can be a great
time if a person is saved and can be with family and friends. It can be a
very sad time for those who are in jail or prison, especially for those
who do not know Jesus Christ as their personal Saviour. They have no
hope of any kind!!!

What a wonderful blessing it has been for Carolyn and me, along with
our faithful volunteers, to be able to share the hope of the Gospel with
over one hundred-fifty inmates each week this past year. Many of
them have told us that they found Peace, and hope for the first time in
their life when they received Jesus Christ into their hearts.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your continued support
which has allowed us to give out at least two hundred twenty-five
Bibles this year. Because of your faithful prayers, Joe has had the
privilege of baptizing seventeen men at the Pender County
Correctional Institute. Many others have been saved at the two county
jails we are in each week.

May you have the peace that only our Lord Jesus Christ can give as you
continue to love and serve Him in 2013.

Your missionaries to the inmates,
Joe and Carolyn Cannon




